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Dear committee members;
 
I would like to respectfully voice my concern regarding your upcoming process to 
evaluate many of the test validation methods.
 
With the current state of animal-free testing methods, I would ask that you consider 
adopting more of the many internationally validated non-animal test proceedures. 
 
Please be a leader in the move towards more modernized and accurate testing 
methods.
It's good science and good humanitarianism.
 
Thank you for listening,
Joyce Warriner


